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8 January 2025 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Secondary New Age Kurling Competition, Garth Hill College – Monday 20th January 2025 
 
Your child has been selected to represent King’s Academy Easthampstead Park (KAEP) at the 
Bracknell Forest New Age Kurling competition which will be held at Garth Hill College on Monday 20th 
January 2025.  
 
Students will leave school at 10:00 a.m., travel to the event by school minibus, and return to school by 
approximately 12:45 p.m. They will need their usual learning resources for P1, P3, and P4. 
  
Students should wear their school uniform to school but bring their full KAEP PE kit to change into. 
Students will leave P1 at 9:45 a.m. and make their way to the Pavilion to change. Students will not be 
at school during break, so they can bring their break-time snack and a drink with them if they wish. 
Students will be in school for lunchtime. 
  
This is a great opportunity for students to compete in a supportive and competitive environment, which 
they may not have experienced before.  
 
To enable your child to participate, please complete the emergency contact and medical details 
section on your ParentPay account. You are also asked if you agree to your child being 
photographed/recorded which may be used on social media.   
Please complete this information by Wednesday 15th January 2025 

 
If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01344 390851 or via email 
sarah.burrows@kgaeasthampstead.uk. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Miss S Burrows     Mr C Cooley 
Head of Physical Education   Lead Communications Support Assistant (Autism) 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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